
Lord Provost Peter 

Stephen, the Lord 

Lieutenant of Aberdeen, 

attended an award 

ceremony to present 

certificates of appointment as Lord 

Lieutenant’s cadets to Flight Sergeant 

Paul Silvester for 2009/2010 and Sergeant 

Stuart Whitehead for 2010/2011. 

It is the duty of the Lord Lieutenant’s cadet 

to provide the Lord Lieutenant with help 

at official functions throughout the year, 

which can include visits by Royalty and 

other dignitaries.

He also presented Corporal Roy Brown with 

the Mike Chrystall trophy as best all round 

cadet who undertook a gliding scholarship 

at 663 VGS (RAF Kinloss).

This year’s Wing Athletics were held at 

the Aberdeen Sports Village.  Squadrons 

from throughout the Aberdeen & North 

East Scotland Wing competed in numerous 

individual track and field events culminating 

in the 400m relay events. Several medals were 

won by the Squadron but congratulations must 

go to Cpl Rayne and Cdt Prideaux who both 

won the Victor Ludorum trophies for their age 

groups.

First and Second placed competitors in events 

have the opportunity to represent Aberdeen 

Wing at the Regional Athletics event.

107 Sqn is open to new members, male and 

female aged 13 – 16. 107 sqn is also looking 

for enthusiastic adult staff, male and female 

to join the team.
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